
Opinion:  Time  to  sell  the
Olympic idea to the people of
Tahoe-Reno
Publisher’s note: This editorial is from the Sept. 29, 2011,
Reno Gazette-Journal.

The return of the Winter Olympics to the Reno-Tahoe area took
another step forward last week when officials of the Reno
Tahoe Winter Games Coalition confirmed to the U.S. Olympic
Committee their interest in bidding for the 2022 games.

That’s just one step in a lengthy process that
won’t  culminate  until  the  International
Olympic Committee chooses a winner in 2015.
Among the other nations that have said they’re
interested  in  hosting  the  2022  games  are
Spain,  Switzerland,  Germany,  Norway  and
Sweden.  And  Reno-Tahoe  might  first  have  to

compete with Denver for the U.S. bid.

It’s entirely possible that the U.S. won’t even bid. The USOC
and IOC continue to negotiate over the sharing of TV broadcast
revenue. Unless that disagreement is resolved, there will be
no bid.

Yet,  Friday’s  announcement  is  an  important  milestone  that
tells the nation — and this community — that Reno-Tahoe is
serious about bringing the games back to the area, which last
played host to the world’s winter Olympians in 1960.

Before the coalition can sell the Reno-Tahoe games to the USOC
and then the IOC, however, it’s critical that it sell the
games to those who live here and will play a major role in
ensuring that the event is a success.
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Read the whole story
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